Letter Sent from a Student

Dear Senator (or Representative) _________________,

Throughout the United States, only about 60 percent of our school libraries have a full-time, state-certified school library media specialist on staff. Research has shown that students in schools with good school libraries learn more, get better grades, and score higher on standardized test scores than their peers in schools without libraries.
School libraries provide equal learning opportunities to all students, regardless of the socio-economic or education levels of the community - but only when they are staffed by school library media specialists trained to collaborate with teachers and engage students meaningfully with information that matters to them both in the classroom and in the real world.
Please support the SKILLs Act (H.R. 2864/ S. 1699). As a student, my school library media specialist along with my teacher helps me to be the best student I can be. He/she also teaches me the skills I will need to be successful in college and work.
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